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Vessel Delay Notice

Dear Valued Customer,

Below vessel is delayed due to berth congestion at Shanghai port
caused by weather. The IASN - MAERSK WIESBADEN 1824,
which planned to depart from Shanghai on 14th October 2018, now
delayed its departure time to 17th October 2018.

We are really sorry for all the inconvenience caused.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our
local customer service representatives.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Sealand - A Maersk Company
DATE: October 18 2018
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